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GOVERNOR CONVEYS MAKAR SANKRANTI AND MAGH BIHU FESTIVALS 

GREETINGS 

 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has conveyed 

sincere greetings and felicitations to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the auspicious 

occasion of Makar Sankranti and Magh Bihu.  

Governor on behalf of people of the State, also extended good wishes to people of 

Assam on the joyous occasion. 

While welcoming devotees and pilgrims to Parasuram Kund on the Makar Sankranti, 

Governor prayed for safe and secure holy dip at the Kund.  

May this festive season and the year that lies ahead be filled with peace, happiness, 

joy and prosperity, Governor wished.  
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